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I am in opposition to both HB3075-1 and 114 

 

These bills unduly cause harm to those residents from rural counties, not providing 

ease of appeals or any form of equitable process. 

 

The attached fees are unnecessary and again inequitably affect those who are less 

well off financially.   

 

Further these bills inequitably affect those who have previously legally purchased 

firearms and magazines which are and haven been legal, further hindering our 

already broken criminal justice system creating more law abiding citizens to become 

criminals. 

 

I am a 53 year old law abiding citizen, who has previously worked law enforcement, 

have received training thru DPSST for safe firearms handling and storage.  I reside in 

a rural county, living in several acres outside of the city limits, and have at times had 

cougars and other wildlife which could easily cause harm, damage or death if 

crossed paths with while outside.  I have never heard anyone to wanting to limit 

themselves to 7 rounds in a fire fight which could result in a life or death situation. 

The logic behind these bills are absurd and may work fine for those who live in their 

fancy high rises or more developed areas…theee infringe upon my ability to protect 

myself both on my own property and surrounding areas but also while traveling 

elsewhere throughout our state. 

 

I oppose these bills  


